The third Sunday of each month was an opzn meeting so anyone

attending the movie could stay for the A.A. meeting. All the

remalning meetings were closed. All the meetings at this time
were speaker discussions. The movies lasted about one year. The
movies were dropped by - the group because the attendance for the
AJA. meeting on the third Sunday was not doing any better than

any other week, and the same people were ding the all the work.
The meeting attendance did nol drop because of this, it grew
slowly. Sometime in the pasr two years another change was made.
The group decided to make the first Sunday of each month an ail
discussion meeting. To date the group still meets at the same
time and location.

The group has enjoyed a good rapport with the Telford Boro.
Since the meetings are not in a church or hospital, we have not
had problems with smoking, parking, siorage of A.A. literature
and supplies. Since it’s a Sunday night meeting, the meeting has
not outgrown the building, but is full most Sunday nights.

The meeting room, a painting of a sunrise with the letters
O.D.A.A.T. hangs on the wall. The painting shows the one day

concept. It was painted in 158! by Joe S., an early member of the
group.
Respectfully sutir.ttead,
Dave A.,
GSK
QUARERTOWN GROUT Quakertown Thursday 8:30 DM
Started in the early 1970’a and the m.-eting was in a private

residence on Broad Street, between 7th & %:h Streets at a members
home who was shut 1n due to a back injury. {He owned a Big Booit}.
Early members were

Wayne S. Jack K.
Harvey K. Charlie G.
Less J. Mr Brown
Edward R.

The meeting was then moved to the Episcoj 'L Church in Quakertown
& then to St John’s Lutheran Church [0th - Broad St, Quakertown.
Al-Anon also meets at St John'’s 8:30 I'M Thuarsday evenings.
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